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PTO Meeting 8:15am this Tuesday! 
 
If you are a PTO regular, we cannot wait to 
see you on Tuesday morning! If you have 
never had a chance to make it to a PTO 
meeting yet, this is your chance! Please join 
us. There will be a door prize, snacks and a 
chance to meet some other parents (or 
grandparents!) We hope to see you Tuesday! 
************************************** 

 

After last week, I am truly hoping we see no 
more snow days here in Fort. Just in case, 
remember that we follow the Fort Atkinson 
school district when it comes to school 
closings. If you see that the district will be 
having a snow day, PCP will also be closed. If 
the school district has a 2 hour delay, we will 
not have classes. If the school district will be 
closing early, we will have no PM program. 
 
 
 
 
 
DONTATIONS/VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 
*Mrs. Kopecky is looking for empty (cleaned out 
with lids) gallon milk jugs. They will be building an 
ingloo with them throughout the month of 
January in her room. She needs a lot of them, so 
keep them coming! Thank you! 
 
*We are looking for extra clothes. Size 3-6. We 
are most in need of used pants of all kinds, socks 
and new/unused underwear.  
 
*Sometimes we all forget about snack day. If you 
have some extra non-perishable snacks or juice 
you could donate, we would love to keep them 
on hand here at school for those days we need to 
use an extra snack.  
 

 

Registration is Right 
Around the Corner! 

 
Many of you have been asking about and 
anticipating our upcoming registration for the 
2014-2015 school year. I am working on 
getting the registration materials together 
and will be sending home our Room 2 and 
Room 3 registration information the week of 
January 20th. This can then be returned in 
February.  
 
If your child is getting ready to register for 4K, 
the school district will be getting me those 
forms around this same time and I will send 
them home with you as soon as I receive 
them. 
 
If you know of other families that might be 
looking for an opportunity to register their 
child, please either let them know to call me 
with their information or let me know and I 
can give you extra registration materials for 
them. 
 
I can’t believe it is already time to think about 
the 2014-2015 school year! I truly hope all of 
you will be back with us again next year. We 
have such a fantastic group of students and 
families here at PCP. Thank you for choosing 
our program for your family. 
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VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Snowballs by Lois Ehlert 
It’s Winter! by Linda Glaser 
Time to Sleep by Denise Fleming 
Hibernation Station by Michelle Meadows 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
January 14, PTO Meeting 
January 23, No PM Classes 
February 4, 4K Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
February 11, PTO Meeting 
February 11-13, Valentine’s Parties 
February 13, Caterpillar Field Trip 

 
Birthdays: 

1/21 Miles F. 
1/28 Alyssa D. 
1/31 Otto B. 
 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 
************************************** 
 
We could not be more excited to welcome 
Mrs. Christianson (Ms. Jo) back to PCP! If you 
see her, don’t forget to let her know how 
much we all missed her. We have been so 
thankful for Mrs. Kohl filling in and being so 
loving with our wonderful 2-year-olds.  
************************************** 
 
Last week was a bit of a transition for 
everyone getting back to school after our 
snow days and so much time off of school. We 
all enjoyed our time off with family and 
friends, but boy are we glad to be back at 
school. There is not much extra excitement 
going on at the school this month, in order to 
focus on helping students transition back into 
school mode after break. Thank you to all of 
our families for helping your little ones get 
back on track and excited about school again.  


